
 

 

Dear Sirs 
 
Consultation – Stratford-on-Avon District Council (Public Spaces Protection) 

(Dog Fouling) Order 2020 
 

The Council will shortly consider making a public spaces protection order, effective 
across the whole district, to prohibit people from failing to pick up after their dogs. 
 

Public spaces protection orders are designed to tackle anti-social behaviour in public 
places. The behaviour which the Council is looking to prohibit has been identified as 

detrimental to the area, persistent and unreasonable. 
 
The Council is required to consult or notify you of any proposals to make public spaces 

protection orders. The Council would value your opinion in relation to this proposed 
order. Should you wish to take part in this consultation, please visit the Council’s 

website – https://www.stratford.gov.uk/environment/proposed-public-spaces-
protection-order.cfm  
 

The last date for consultation responses is 20th August 2020 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Karen Dixon 
Environmental Health Team Leader 

 
 

01789 260 886 

karen.dixon@stratford-dc.gov.uk 

22 July 2020 
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